
Orange County Fire Authority 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELATION 
 
 
 
 

Notice is hereby given  
that the  

Regular Meeting  
of the  

OCFA Legislative and Public Affairs Committee 
 

scheduled for  
Wednesday, July 19, 2023 

at 12:00 noon  
is hereby canceled. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you have any questions regarding the Committee meetings, please contact the 
Clerk of the Authority Office during regular business hours at (714) 573-6040. 


